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From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Monday, August 11,2014 10:59 AM 
To: JOHN 
Cc: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: RE: Docket #13-0990-EL-BGN 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich V\/indpark, OPSB Case No. 13-
0990-EL-BGN. Your correspondence will be docketed and filed in the public comments section of the case record. 

From: JOHN rnTailto:jabordascamsn.cDm1 
Sent: Sunday, August 10, 2014 6:06 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Docket # 13-0990-EL-BGN 

ATT: THOMAS W. JOHNSON. CHAIRMAN 

Dear Mr. Johson, 

As a resident of Greenwich, Ohio, I am very concerned about the proposed wind farm. \ am very concerned about the 
noise, impact on wildlife, and property values. There is also the added concern of safety due to fire (caused by lightening 
strikes) in a village with a volunteer fire department with no equipment to fight such fires. Ice throw is another concern. 

Now that our community is fully aware of the situation, I would ask that another hearing be granted to hear our concerns. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

April L. Bordas 
4557 Star Rd 
Greenwich OH 44837 
419-706-4558 
abordas@.firelandsec.com 
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This is to certify that the images appearing ar« an 
accurate and complete reprcKiuct.io3a ©f a case file 
document delivered in th^ regular course of busisiess. 


